Liberty High School
FY26 Special Education – Federal Funds
Spending Plan

The information below relates to the School’s provision of special education and related services from the prior year. The School anticipates that, for the fiscal year identified above, it will receive and allocate similar amounts of federal funds related to the provision of special education services. 
Opportunities for public comment on the proposed use of these funds will be available at the Board of Directors meeting held on May 12, 2025.  Public comment may also be sent via email to BoardofDirectorsPublicComment@gmail.com up until May 11, 2025. The Board of Directors will consider any applicable public comment prior to approving the School’s plan.
Below is the federal special education funds budget from fiscal year 2025 which the School anticipates will be substantially similar in the fiscal year identified above.
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